
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Autumn Term 2024 

Owl Class 

We are so excited for this 

new term and school year. 

Both myself and Mrs 

Fryers have different 

expertise so we will be able 

to share our passion for 

various subjects 

throughout the week.   

Days of working:  

Mrs Tucker (Mon, Tues, 

Weds) 

Mrs Fryers (Thurs, Fri) 

 

In RE we will look at the 

Creation story and then 

prepare ourselves for 

Christmas through Lent. 

Our science has begun with 

rocks, fossils and soil.  

Then after the half term 

break we will look into light. 

In Humanities we start 

with ‘The United Kingdom’ 

before looking at 

‘Prehistoric Britain’ 

Our art is linked to our 

topic and we will be looking 

at Neolithic cave art. 

Working on our pencil skills, 

resulting in a large 

collaborative piece. 

Our Music will see the 

children writing music and 

then studying music linked 

to their history topic. 

 

In Power Maths, we will start 

by looking at Place Value, 

followed by Addition and 

Subtraction, with 

Multiplication and Division 

being looked at after the half 

term. 

In Year Three we need to aim 

to have learnt our 3,4 and 8 

times tables. This follows on 

from mastering our 2, 5 and 10 

times tables in Year Two. 

Homework will go out each 

Friday.  This will include the 

class Guided Reading text, 

please look at this as it will give 

your child a head start before 

the coming week. 

Please make sure that reading 

diaries and school reading book 

are brought into school each 

day. 

We encourage reading your 

school reading book a few times 

at home to build fluency and an 

expressive story voice.  If you 

would like any more books to 

share at home please visit the 

lending library in school or the 

public library as it is important 

to develop a love of reading as 

well as the fundamental skills. 

In English this term, we 

are starting with ‘Grimm’s 

Fairy Tales’ before moving 

on to a non fiction text 

about rocks. 

We will be working hard to 

develop our handwriting, 

making sure that all our 

writing has a consistent 

style. Practicing colouring 

in and cutting at home 

really helps develop fine 

motor skills to aid 

handwriting. 
It is vital that you keep in 

contact with the school 

through platforms such as 

Class Dojo as well as 

Parentpay. The majority 

of important notices are 

fed through these 

platforms.  If you need 

help with these please 

ask. 

PE is on Wednesdays and 

Fridays so your child can 

wear their kit to school on 

those days. 

Please make sure that all 

property that is brought 

into school is named.   


